
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 11:16 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2023-0195

-- Name --
Alysia Myette

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
At a time when people can barely afford groceries, or to heat their homes, the Ontario Board of Electricity should be
absolutely shutting down the idea of charging more per year for electricity. In a time of climate crisis, more time and
energy should be spent finding greener solutions, rather than charging more for basic necessities. Tell me, is a
recognized energy sales and distribution revenue of $3,461.5 million from general service users not enough?
Corporate greed needs to be put to an end. This is absolutely unjust and taking food out of the mouths of families
who have to decide if they want to be warm and turning their lights on, or going hungry.


